LIANO HIGH SCHOOL

COUNSELING OFFICE

July 16, 2022
Dear LHS Freshmen and Parents/Guardians:

Llano High School proudly welcomes all incoming freshmen on THURSDAY, August 4 for

LHS Fish Camyp 2022

The members of the Class of 2026 will not only meet staff and student leaders, but will also get
an overview of campus life. Fish Camp begins with a short welcome from the principal and

counselors, followed by sessions that include a tour of the campus, an overview of student
organizations, checking out Chromebooks (with completed online registration). Students will
also receive their schedules (with completed online registration). Schedules for freshmen
students will not be mailed home. The importance of high expectations, attendance, and
earning credits will be emphasized throughout the afternoon.

Fish Camp will begin with registration at 12:30 in the gym foyer and a brief meeting with Mr.

Patrick - high school principal and Mr. Young- assistant principal followed by rotations. The

event will end at 3:00 p.m. However, students wanting to walk their schedule can do so from
3:30 - 4:00. Remember, Chromebooks and schedules will not be issued without completed

online registration.

A high school introduction video will be emailed to parents in hopes to answer any questions
you might have about starting high school.

We will also have a parent meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 5 regarding high school
transition.

For questions regarding Fish Camp, please contact Jenny Patrick, 9"/11" grade counselor, at
325.248.2209 or by email at jpatrick@llanoisd.org.

Sincerely,

O’?;NN(? PotRiV
LHS Counselor




